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24th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Re: PE kit donations £100 Voucher raffle  
27th June 2024 

 
As part of our high standards in PE we try to ensure that all students are wearing the correct 
Lymm PE kit in all lessons. In order to support students with this, we offer to loan spare PE kit 
to anyone who has forgotten it that lesson.  
 
Therefore, we are looking for donations of any Lymm High School PE kit to help boost our 
supply. Please only donate any kit that is no longer needed and cannot be passed down to 
siblings.  
 
During the Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly, on the morning of 27th June, we will be holding a raffle 
for any donations of Lymm High School PE kit. We will have donation boxes ready when 
students arrive to the assembly. Each donated item will receive a raffle ticket to win a £100 
voucher for JD Sports. The raffle will take place at the end of the assembly and the prize 
handed out to the winner.  
 
Terms of the raffle are as follows.  

• Each item must be current, branded Lymm High School PE kit. 
• Socks count as 1 item and must be in pairs. 
• We will also accept any donations of paired trainers and football boots that no longer 

fit.  
• Each item must be deemed to be of acceptable quality by the member of staff with no 

rips or damaged in any way. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding PE kit donation. 
 

Yours faithfully  
 
Mrs H Harrison 
hharrison@lymmhigh.org.uk 
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